

fax 07 859 1266

telephone

PO Box 325 Waikato Mail Centre Hamilton 3240

www.hospicewaikato.org.nz 0800 HOSPICE (0800 467 742)

07 859 1260

29 April 2015

Mark Inglis

Dear Mark

What a night!!!

On behalf of the Board of Hospice Waikato, the staff and our volunteers, please accept my very sincere thanks for your own, personal contribution to the success of our Bucket List Banquet dinner last Thursday evening.

I am thrilled to advise that the final amount raised is well over \$100,000.00.

Your presentation was captivating; we really appreciated the way that you adapted your material to incorporate references to Hospice and our positioning statement –"Living every moment".

Your energy and the extra effort that you put in to ensure our night was a success was clear for everyone to see.

It was an absolute privilege to have you there.

Once again, please accept my thanks for your contribution.

I wish you all the best for the future.

Warmest regards

**Craig Tamblyn** 

CEO